
 
From: morrisandy2   
Sent: 26 April 2025 21:10 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 7 houses at the end of Ragged Hall lane. 
 
As a resident of Potters Crouch i feel very much obligated to make an objection to the proposed 
development of the houses at  Ragged Hall lane. This already very restricted lane is currently quite 
dangerous to its users and adding these houses to this area would just compound this problem. I 
also feel that our beautiful green belt countryside should be kept for the future generations to 
enjoy. Please stop this attack our green spaces. 
Andrew Morris    
 
 
  

 




